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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------- 
To: Mr McMillan 
 

□ We will be able to attend the World Challenge Parents’ Presentation on Monday 23rd
 July 2018 at 6.30pm 

□ We will not be able to attend the World Challenge Parents’ Presentation but would like more information 

 
Name of student____________________________________________________________ Form___________ 

 

“The things we pass off as insignificant are the things we remember most… World Challenge is a 
thousand of these little things rolled into one of the greatest months you’ll ever experience”  

Challenger 

Dear Parent/Carer and students 
 

The opportunity for adventure is here! 
Please join us on Monday 23rd July 2018 at 6.30pm to learn more about 

our upcoming World Challenge expedition to Malawi in 2019. 

 

Much more than a school trip…  
As a school we are very excited about the opportunity this will give 

students to do something really unique that will make them stand out 

from the crowd. Participating students work together and take the lead 

to raise funds, plan their itinerary, set goals, and take on leadership 

roles – both before and during the expedition. By taking charge, 

students walk away with key life and leadership skills which prepare 

them for life after school. 
 

Join us to learn more! 
I would like to invite you to join us in school for an informative parents’ 
presentation, delivered by World Challenge, where you will have the 

opportunity to hear all about the amazing challenges that your child will 

have the chance to experience. Learn more about fundraising 

opportunities for participating students, the expedition and destination, 

safety and the support that World Challenge offer. 

  

The parents’ presentation is booked for: 
  

Monday 23rd July 2018 – 6.30pm 

Please report to reception 
  

I hope you are able to join us and look forward to seeing you there! 

  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mr J McMillan 
 


